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February 27, 2019

BID CANCELLATION

RE: RFP #DPL-CL-1 908— Heating and Cooling Analysis and Installation of
Unit(s) at Bowen Branch

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you, for your interest in the above-indicated solicitation. Please be advised that
this bid has been cancelled due to revised requirements.

When this requirement is bid again in the future, Detroit Public Library will again solicit
your company for pricing.

Sincerely

Christina Ladson,
Purchasing Manager


